
 
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland, 
 
I recently learned that Liberty Utilities is looking to charge ratepayers for the failed Granite Bridge 
Project. It makes no sense that ratepayers should have to shoulder the cost of an attempt to do business 
as usual. We have the capability and ingenuity to shift to renewable energy and sustainable solutions.  
We owe that to the health of our environment and generations to come. 
 
Do not allow Liberty Utilities to charge us for this initiative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Susan B. Posluszny 

 


